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8th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Leavers’ Disco for Year 5 & Year 6 
The Leavers’ Disco will take place on Thursday 29th June 4.00pm – 6.00pm. 
 
Tickets are now on sale at £5.00 each. A two-course buffet meal is included in the price. 
Please complete the attached slip if your child wishes to attend.   
 
Year 6 have chosen to have a 90’s theme for the disco, therefore your child can dress 
accordingly.  
 
Year 6 Leavers’ Lunch 
We would like to invite Year 6 pupils to a celebratory leavers’ lunch on Friday 30th June.  
 
I would like to thank them for their help in selecting the menu for the day and I am sure this 
will be a very special event for them all. 
 
In recognition of the lunch being a celebration at the end of their time here at Longman’s Hill, 
we invite them at a reduced charge of £1.75. 
 
Year 6 Final Assembly 
Final Assembly is a special time for all of us, not least for Year 6 pupils. We shall be holding 
our special assembly on Thursday 29th June at 9.15am.  Parents who have shared this 
assembly with us in the past have been known to find it a moving occasion which they would 
not have wanted to miss! 
 
On behalf of all the school I am pleased to invite you to join us for this event. It will end at 
approximately 10.15am when you have a chance to chat with staff and children.  
 
We do appreciate that many of you have work commitments, but any members of your 
family will be made equally welcome. 
 
Please return the attached slip so that we can make our arrangements. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Elcock 
Headteacher 
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To The School Office 
 
Child’s Name ___________________________ 
 
 
Leavers’ Disco Year 5 & Year 6  
 
Please forward _______ ticket(s) for the Leaver’s Disco on Thursday 29th June 
 
I have made my payment of £5.00 via ParentPay  
 
Year 6 Leaver’s Lunch  
 
My child *will/will not require a school meal at the Year 6 Leavers Lunch on Friday 30th June 
and have made my payment of £1.75 via ParentPay 
 
Year 6 Final Assembly 
 
*I/we will/will not be able to come to the final assembly on Thursday 29th June. 
 
** __________________________ will be able to attend as well as/instead of myself 
 
 
______________________________ (signed) 
*Please delete as appropriate 
**Name of family representative 
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